## Vaughn, Jessica

From:

Zellers, Ledell

Sent:

Monday, April 24, 2017 1:04 AM

To:

Stouder, Heather; Vaughn, Jessica; Ken Opin

Subject:

Plan Commission

## Dear Plan Commission members,

I want to register my support for the E Johnson and N Blount/E Dayton development proposals on your agenda, both located in District 2. I'm sorry not to be with you as you take up these items.

I also want to acknowledge a number of people for the work done to enable us get to this point. First I appreciate the significant work done by the President and the Development Chair of the Tenney Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) as well as the work of the neighborhood steering committee and the engagement of the TLNA Council. That said, they were able to do their job as an engaged neighborhood association due to the excellent work of city staff (special recognition to Jessica Vaughn, Matt Tucker, Kevin Firchow and Heather Stouder) in working through these complicated projects. In addition the developer, Michael Matty, and his architect Chris Oddo stayed with it and went through several iterations to get to a place the neighborhood and I could support. My thanks.

I hope you will share my support after your review and consideration and will vote to approve the projects.

Sincerely, Ledell Zellers

Alder Ledell Zellers 608 417 9521

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to <a href="http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/">http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/</a>